
From: Charles W Pepin [Charles_W_Pepin@raytheon.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2005 12:07 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: E030083 license Modification 
 
Ms Bryant, 
 
 
The modification is to add three additional antennas to the present operating 
system. The antennas will be exchanged as required. They will not be in 
operation at the same time. The same transmiter and receiver will be in 
operation will generate the source. The same correlated frequencies in operation 
for the 2.4 meter antenna will also be the frequencies utilized for the antennas 
added for the modification. 
 
 
Charles W. Pepin 
EEEC/FCC Manager 
 
Raytheon Company 
MS: EEEC/FCC 
528 Boston Post Road 
Sudbury, Ma 01776 
 
Tele. No. 978-440-2673 
RayNet: 7-431-2673 
Fax Number: 978-440-3332 (EEEC) 
 


